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Nareka Jacques

From: Sandra < >
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 3:49 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Central Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councillors,  
 

I am writing in support of creating 4 permanent pickleball courts at 
court # 1 at Centennial Park. We have had 2 courts allocated to 
pickleball at #1 and they are very much in demand, as there are no 
dedicated courts on the peninsula remaining since Wain Rd 
was permanently closed.  
I understand court #1 was only offered temporarily until the Multiplex 
was completed. However, the multiplex availability for pickleball will 
be very much limited as it is primarily for lacrosse, basketball and 
hockey ect.  
Pickleball is gaining popularity, it is a fabulous sport for all ages and 
levels of fitness and we desperately need a home here in 
Central Saanich.  
Tennis courts are plentiful here and I am sure the one we have 
been temporarily using will not be missed.  

The local pickleball association will generate all the necessary funds 
needed to repaint the courts from 2 to 4 playing surfaces and mitigate 
any sound that may be associated. 

Please consider designating court #1 at Central Park to the friendly 
pickleball community that is out here on the peninsula! 
 

Thank you for your time and support for this endeavour! 
 

Sandra Bracks 
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“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  


